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     111 Stedman Street


      
      Ketchikan, AK 99901   

 




      Phone:  907-225-6114     

                                         



      Fax:      907-225-5920 


March 26, 2013

Representative Bill Stoltze
State Capitol
Room 515
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

email representative.bill.stoltze@akleg.gov
Dear Representative Stoltze,

The Alaska Forest Association is writing to let you know we support of SB27 - An Act establishing authority for the state to evaluate and seek Primacy for administering the regulatory program for dredge and fill activities allowed to individual states under federal law and relating to the authority; and providing for an effective date.

Like many other industries, we have experienced unnecessary permitting delays and unnecessary permit stipulations when applying for some of our fill permits.

We believe it is better to have the State of Alaska manage the dredge and fill activities in waters and wetlands in Alaska. Alaska’s State agencies are more familiar with the unique issues regarding development in Alaska and Alaska’s State agencies are less prone to pressure to political pressures than federal bureaucrats who answer to federal administrators outside our state.

We believe the State will manage the 404 Program more efficiently than the federal government and we believe State management will provide faster, more predictable and less bureaucratic permitting and enforcement that the current federal management.

Thank you, 
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Owen Graham

Executive Director

Alaska Forest Association
_922865180

